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STORM DRAIN REPAIRS ON BALD EALGE DRIVE 
 

(May 19, 2022, Marco Island, FL) Beginning Wednesday, May 25, 2022 work will be done in the area 
of 537 Bald Eagle Drive to repair the storm drains.  The work will be done from 7:00am to 7:00pm 
and will last for one week.  Lanes are not expected to be closed, but flagmen will be present directing 
traffic.  Please drive with caution in the area and watch for workers near the street.   
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